
WHATS HAPPENING AT CLIPPERS 
10th AUGUST 2021 

COVID UPDATE 

With the announcement from the Queensland Government on Sunday afternoon that community 
sport will not be permitted for a further 2 weeks, we unfortunately have suspended all trainings 
and games until 4pm, Sunday 22nd August.  

Fingers crossed we will see everyone back on court from Monday 23rd of August but we will keep 
you updated on any developments as they come through. Please remember to follow us on 
Facebook for all up to date information https://www.facebook.com/suncoastclippersbasketball/  

 

 

 

CAUSAL SHOOTING 

Casual shooting has been approved to continue under strict guidelines and limitations on 
numbers, no scrimmaging is allowed. We will be open weekdays from 9am – 4pm for those 
available with all attendees required to wear a mask and sign in via the CheckInQLD app.  

 

Thank you to everyone for your patience and understanding during this time and please email us 
with any concerns or questions you may have at adm.suncoastclippers@gmail.com  
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